

An Roinn Comhshaoil agus Iompair , Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8.

Environment and Transportation Department, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8. T. 01 222 2257 F. 01 222 2190 traffic@dublincity.ie

Ms. Moyagh Murdock CEO, Road Safety Authority, Moy Valley Business Park, Primrose Hill, Ballina, Co. Mayo

26th April, 2018

Dear Ms Murdock,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 23rd April, 2018 with regard to Smartphone distraction while walking and thank you for your response. Your letter will be circulated to the Members of the Transportation Strategic Policy Committee at their next meeting on 21st June, 2018.

Dublin City Council is not currently in possession of any data with regard to Smartphone distraction while walking.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Boyle Staff Officer | Oifigeach Foirne

Roinn Comhshaoil agus Iompair Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath, | Bloc 2, Urlár 6 | Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath, Éire

Environment & Transportation Department

Dublin City Council | Block 2, Floor 6 | Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland|

T+353 1 222 2523 | F: +353 1 222 2609 | mary.boyle@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie